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 Upcoming Events:           
 

June: 
 

Mon 3
rd

 – Term Starts 

Fri 7
th

 – Year 6 - St Chad’s Cathedral 

            9.00am Year 1C Assembly 

 

Week Commencing 10
th

 June – Phonics Screening    

                                               Checks 

Wed 12
th 

– Plas Gwynant (Yr5) & Edgmond Hall (Yr4)  

                Meetings 

 

Thu 13
th

 – Year 3 Sarehole Mill visit.  

 

Fri 14
th

 – 9.00am Year 4 Assembly 

              9.30 Year 6 Healthy Relationship Talk 

              MAC Sports Day – Hadley Stadium,  

              Years 3 & 4 am, Years 5 & 6 pm 

 

Mon 17
th

 – Thu 20
th

   - Scholastic Book Fair  

 

Tue 18
th 

– 9.00am Year 6 parents – Hagley High Talk 

                Induction Meeting - Reception 7.00pm                                              

 

Wed 19
th

 – Photographs Nursery, Reception, Year 6 &    

                all class groups 

                  

Sat 22
nd

 – First Holy Communion 

 

Thu 27
th

 – 3.00pm Summer Concert 

 

Fri 29
th

 – Reports to be sent home  

 

Sun 30
th

 – 11.00am Year 3 Going Forth Mass  

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

      

  

 

          

 

 

  

 

 

 Upcoming Events: 
 

July:  
 

Mon 1
st

 – 5
th

 I Can Do It Week 

 

Tue 2
nd

  - Parents evening  

 

Thu 4
th

 - 5
th

 – Year 6 London Trip 

 

Mon 8
th

 – 13
th

 – Sports Week 

 

Mon 8
th

 – 1.00pm Hagley Band 

 

Wed 10
th

 – Years 1 & 2 Cannon Hill Nature Centre 

                 Fit for Schools, Health & Fitness 

 

Thu 11
th

 – Fit for Schools, Health & Fitness 

                Hagley Induction Evening 7.00pm 

 

Fri 12
th

 – Years 3,4 & 5 Cinema and Bowling, Rubery 

 

Wed 17
th

 – 6.00pm to 9.00pm School Disco/Summer   

                 Fayre  

                 Year 4 last swimming session 

 

Thu 18
th

 - 2.00pm Leavers Mass & presentation 

                 School Closes 

 

Fri 19
th

 – School Closed to pupils/Staff Training     

               Day  

 

 

 

      

  

 

          

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

To love all those with whom we come into contact as taught to us by Jesus 
through the Gospels.  
To learn to the best of our ability using our God given talents. 
  

              

Any other business: 
❖ First Holy Communion: Please keep our Year 3 children in your thoughts and prayers 

as they prepare to make their First Holy Communion on Saturday 22
nd

 June. 

 

❖ Well done to all our children on their recent completion of their SATS. Thank you for 

supporting your child/children during this time.   

 

This term we will be using the outdoor 

classroom as a new resource, for 

additional lessons of Art and RE. We 

believe this will be an invaluable 

resource for our children. 

Unfortunately, due to financial 

constraints there will be no free water 

bottles given out in September. They 

will continue to be £1.00 and we 

would ask that you continue to use 

the school bottles. 



Monthly Reflection: 

By tradition, the Catholic Church dedicates each month of the year to a certain devotion. In June, it 

is the Feast of the Sacred Heart. The Sacred Heart represents Christ's love for all mankind, and our 

devotion to it is an expression of our faith in His mercy.  

Sacrament most Holy, O Sacrament Divine, All praise and all thanksgiving, Be every moment 

Thine 

The Solemnity of The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 3rd June 2018. Jesus spoke to his 

disciples saying, “Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood has eternal life, and I will raise him 

on the last day. For my flesh is true food and my blood is true drink.  Just as the living Father sent 

me and I have life because of the Father, so also the one who feeds on me will have life because of 

me.  This is the bread that came down from heaven.” 

The Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus is on 8th June 2018 

The Feast day of St Peter and St Paul is on the 29th June 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for May. Well 
Done to Year 6 for their 
excellent attendance. 

Attendance % 
Year 1C 98.5 
Year 1W 95.4 
Year 2 97.2 
Year 3 94.2 
Year 4 96.9 
Year 5 97.9 
Year 6 98.9 

 

                     

 

 

 

Reminders: 

➢ As we near the end of term, we look 

forward to the trips to finish off our 

topics and themes, please be aware of 

the dates for payments and consent.  

 

➢ Download School Gateway from your app 

store (Android & IPhone) or visit the 

website www.schoolgateway.com 

 

➢ We have the Scholastic Book Fair in 

school again the week beginning 17
th 

June, we appreciate all the contributions 

you make to this event. It enables us to 

have lots of new books for the children 

from the commission. 

 

➢ Please ensure that your child is wearing 

the correct footwear for school. Trainers 

are not acceptable footwear for the 

school day. Black school shoes are the 

only footwear that should be worn during 

the school day. 

 

➢ Dogs should not be on school grounds at 

any time. 

 

➢ Please remember that children should 

not be in the arena, on the trim trail or 

playing ball games before or after 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father Hudson Boxes: Huge thanks to 

everyone who sent back their boxes.  You 

raised a fantastic £345.37. 

 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/

